
 

 

Falcon Files          September 4, 2015 

Happy Friday Downtown School Families! 

 

 

 

I hope you are spending your holiday weekend with friends and family! 

 

There have been some questions regarding our new playground zones.  These zones were set up with specific 

activities designed for each zone so students had more to do at recess.  By keeping the activities in different 

zones, our hope was that some of the more physical play such as basketball, jump rope, and tag would not 

interfere with other activities. Our students want to play tag and we do allow that, but for the safety of all, it has 

to be played in a specific zone. We will review the zones again with the students so we can reinforce 

appropriate playground behavior. We would love to extend our playground, but we need your help volunteering 

to help supervise.  Please see the links below to sign up. 

 

Recess: http://vols.pt/SA5z3K  

Lunch: Please sign up for Lunch Monitoring on VolunteerSpot today!  

 

Important upcoming events are listed below including the Flu Clinic on October 7th. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

September 11th 12:00-1:00 PTA meeting school library  

September 14th 6:00-8:00 p.m. Ice Cream Social in the back of school (parents only) sponsored by PTA 

September 18.  Picture Day 

October 7th Flu Clinic in the library from 2:00-5:00 pm.  

 

 

See you Tuesday, September 8th! 

 

Stephanie Flickinger, Downtown School Principal 

Follow us on Twitter @dtwnFalcons 

http://vols.pt/SA5z3K
http://vols.pt/zUZUG1

